
 

 

  

 

 

4 April 2017 

 
 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
We have teamed up with Henlow Bridge Lakes to promote this year's tribute 
festival in Henlow village over the weekend of June 30th and July 1st. For each 

weekend camping ticket that Etonbury Academy sell we shall receive a 
contribution towards our fundraising. 

 
The adult weekend tickets are priced at £70 and child weekend tickets at £5. A 
family of 4 will provide Etonbury Academy with a £30 donation. These special 

'group' tickets will enable you to camp in a specially designated field on the site. 
In addition, entry to the site to put up tents and set up camp will be available an 

extra day earlier (Thursday 29th June) between 4pm and 7.30pm. This group 
offer is not valid on any day ticket purchases. 
 

Anyone who wishes to purchase a weekend camping ticket will need to call the 
Henlow Bridge Lakes booking line quoting ETONBURY at the time of booking. 

Please click here for a flyer for the event with the line-up and basic information. 
For all enquiries and to book, please call Henlow Bridge Lakes on 01462 812645 

remembering to quote ETONBURY. 
 
The closing date for purchases is 31st May 2017. 

 
We look forward to seeing you there.  

 
Many Thanks 
 

 
 
Mrs T Squires 

Associate Principal 
 

http://www.etonbury.org.uk/assets/files/parents-letters-home/4_Apr_Henlow_Bridge_Lakes.pdf

